May 1, 2011

FUSION FC.

Fusion F.C. Request For Proposal

Fusion F.C. Board of Directors is requesting a grounds maintenance proposal for its
McLaughlin Field and Red Land Soccer Complexes. If you wish to give a proposal for one or
both of the complexes, please complete the attached spreadsheets.

If accepted by the B.O.D. a contract for a 17-month period will be required. The
contract will begin August 1, 2011 and end December 31, 2012.

Direct any questions to Michael Dorwart, V.P. of Facilities and Finance, Fusion F.C. at

mdorwart@live.com.

Please return bids to Michael Dorwart at Fusion F.C. P.O. Box 243 Lewisberry PA 17339.
All bids are due by July 1, 2011.

Thank You,

Fusion F.C. Board of Directors



